
 

Revamped Look for The Delano 
Dispatch Publication


Starting with this issue you’ll notice a slightly 
revamped look for your monthly newsletter. Our 
goal is to incorporate content of interest to our 
friends and neighbors here in Delano. We are 
going to need your participation to help make it 
successful. How? Let us share just a few ideas 
with you.


In each future issue there will be featured a 
business, restaurant, or church which is located 
within the Delano District.


Also in each future issue there will be a featured 
photo, or two, of something positive in Delano. 
Such as:


• Spring or summer flowers, and landscaping

• Seasonal fall color

• Winter scenes and Christmas lights

• Independence Day fireworks

• Animals and nature 

• Architecture of our historic homes and 

businesses

• Fun events (parades, festivals, etc.)


We are open of course to other photo 
submissions too, not just those listed here. The 
photo must be taken within Delano and the 
photographer identified, but does not need to be 
a recent photo. Vintage photos would be great!


Please follow the Facebook group (see page 2), 
come to the Delano Neighborhood Association 
meetings (see header) and become involved with 
Delano and help make positive things happen.


The next meeting of the Delano Neighborhood Association will be on:

Tuesday, January 17, 2023 @ 6:30 p.m.


at Delano’s Diner, 1220 W Douglas.

Our meetings are always open to the public.

The

Delano Dispatch

January 2023

DelanoWichita.com

             The Official Publication of the Delano Neighborhood Association

Since 1871

Photo by J. Johnson

http://DelanoWichita.com


District Directors


District 1: position open


District 2: William Glander

d2@DelanoWichita.com


District 3: Allen Stoker

d3@DelanoWichita.com


District 4: Travis Roberts

d4@DelanoWichita.com


District 5: position open


If you are interested in becoming a Director for your 
District, please contact any of the Board Officers.


Board Officers

President - Chris Parisho

316.806.2198

president@DelanoWichita.com


Vice-President - Vince Hancock

316.265.4247

vp@DelanoWichita.com


Secretary - Rose Demoss

316.990.6139

secretary@DelanoWichita.com


Treasurer - Pat Brown

316.516.3336

treasurer@DelanoWichita.com


Editorial Staff

Dispatch Editor - Danny Lawson

dispatch@DelanoWichita.com


Assistant Editor - Leslie Kinder

editor@DelanoWichita.com


Delano Policing Officers

Officer Huy Pham

316.350.3460

HPham@Wichita.gov


Officer Fongvilay “Fong” Phommachanh

316.350.3460

FPhommachanh@Wichita.gov


Check us out on Facebook at:

facebook.com/delanoneighborhood/

DelanoWichita.com

Districts of Delano

January Calendar


  1 - New Year’s Day

  9 - Law Enforcement Appreciation Day

16 - Martin Luther King Day

17 - Delano Neighborhood Association Meeting

22 - Chinese New Year (Year of the Rabbit)

29 - Kansas Day (Happy 162nd Birthday!)

http://DelanoWichita.com
mailto:d2@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:d3@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:d4@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:president@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:vp@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:secretary@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:treasurer@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:dispatch@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:editor@DelanoWichita.com
mailto:HPham@Wichita.gov
mailto:FPhommachanh@Wichita.gov


 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 10, 2023 

Wichita Wind Surge Announces 2023 Season Ticket Pricing and Policy Changes  

2019 Pricing Honored for Membership Plans and Bowl Tickets Starting at $10 

The Wichita Wind Surge announces adjustments to ticketing prices for both membership season seats 
and individual game tickets for the upcoming 2023 season. The price of the 69-game membership 
plan will be reduced from $1,250 to the original price of $980, including all fees and taxes.  All other 
membership plans have been reduced, with the lowest plan beginning at $160. 

“We felt it was important to go back to the original 2019 pricing of $980 season seats because this 
was the first commitment both myself and Lou gave to the community in 2019,” said Wind Surge 
President, Jay Miller. “In addition, all taxes and fees will be included in ticket prices for the 
upcoming season. As we continue rebuilding the community's trust, we want to make sure everyone 
can afford to experience a game at Riverfront Stadium.  This is the first of many steps in doing so,” 
said Miller. 

Members who have purchased plans prior to these changes, and who paid the higher rates and taxes, 
will receive a credit per plan based on the type of plan purchased during the 2023 season. This credit 
can be used for purchasing tickets, concessions, or merchandise throughout the 2023 season.   

The Wind Surge will also showcase five seating option prices for the seating bowl. Tickets in the 
seating bowl will range from $10 to $19. Wait staff services will be offered in the Premium Select 
Seating located behind Homeplate (Section 9 through Section 13).  Berm seating will be reduced 
from $10 to $8 for adults and youth tickets will be reduced from $8 to $4. A family of four 
comprised of two adults and two children can now experience a Wind Surge game for as low as $24.   

The team has introduced new group ticket prices ranging from $5 to $14 per ticket. Tickets for a 
group of 25 or more can be purchased in any seating section including the newly created Dugout 
Select section within the seating bowl. This will allow groups of 25 to watch the Wind Surge in 
action for as low as $125. 

For more information regarding Memberships, group outings, single-game tickets, and corporate 
partnerships please visit www.WindSurge.com or call 316.221.8000. 

For questions and additional information contact: 
Kylee Sorrells 
ksorrells@windsurge.com 
Director of Marketing 
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You can help with The Delano 
Dispatch


Do you have good news to share about one or 
more of your neighbors or friends in Delano? 
We would love to feature them! All good news is 
welcome. Just email:  
dispatch@DelanoWichita.com


Check your Delano Dispatch 
address label


The electronic edition is available online each 
month for FREE at:

DelanoWichita.com/blog/tag/dispatch 

One-year PRINTED subscriptions are available 
by mailing $12.00 to:


Delano Neighborhood Association

440 N Exposition

Wichita KS 67203


Advertise with us!


If you would like to advertise in the monthly 
Delano Dispatch, please contact the Editor. The 
monthly rates are affordable and it’s always 
great to be seen by your Delano neighbors! 
Delano folks, please support our advertisers! 
They help make this publication possible.


1/8 page (business card) - $

1/4 page - $

1/2 page - $

Full page - $


(rates are being reviewed)
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